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Ref: FOI-082024-0001073 

Date: 27/08/2024 

Address / Email:  

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

1. Contact Information for PSL Management to supply your NHS Trust Nursing Staff:

•The name, job title, email address, and phone number of the individual(s) responsible for the person
that deals with onboarding framework approved temporary nursing staffing agencies at your trust. If
there are different contacts for various departments, please provide the relevant contact information for
each.

•If the Trust utilizes NHS Professionals (NHSP) or an equivalent master vendor/neutral vendor, please
include the contact details (name, job title, email address, and phone number) of the individual(s)
responsible for onboarding third-party suppliers to the Trust via these vendors.

2. Process for Applying to the PSL for temporary nursing:

• Information on the process, criteria, and requirements for clinical agency suppliers to be considered
and added to the NHS Trust’s Preferred Suppliers List.

3. Which Clinical Agency Staffing Framework is being used by the Trust for nursing? E.g.
RM6281/HTE
If the information is held by a different department or if a different NHS Trust or entity handles this
aspect, please forward my request to the appropriate department or provide guidance on whom I
should contact.

Response 

The Trust utilises the HTE framework to supply our agency nursing staff.  Their contact details 
may be found via https://www.healthtrusteurope.com/contact/. 

We do not have the name of the contact at HTE who would deal with onboarding 
agencies. Their contact details may be found via https://www.healthtrusteurope.com/contact/. 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

mailto:request-1165727-b708a87c@whatdotheyknow.com
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.healthtrusteurope.com%2Fcontact%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7C70053004be0a4340731608dcc357a580%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638600028398409095%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HBS4TygXtxtTzuEj3tmOFce14YPNXXpk6HXuCpqCpn8%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.healthtrusteurope.com%2Fcontact%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7C70053004be0a4340731608dcc357a580%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638600028398423187%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ut0C9kJ3ndq5tPoxsrixfQtGca5zbXG8m8DxiAnhIP4%3D&reserved=0
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  

Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 

Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

